
  

 
 
      

 
31st January 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The School Health Service Vision and Hearing & NCMP screening 
 
The School Health Service will be delivering the Vision and Hearing & NCMP screening at Shoreham on: 
 
Date: Tuesday 25th March 2025  
Time: 9am – 12pm 
Hearing: All children in Year R 
Vision Screening: All children in Year R 
NCMP: All children in Year R & 6 
 
The following letters were sent in Terms 1 and 2 outlining how these are delivered: 
 

 FOR INFORMATION Barton class Hearing & Vision Letter Parent Letter 2024-2025 

 FOR INFORMATION Reception Year NCMP Parent Letter 2024 -25 

 FOR INFORMATION Year 6 NCMP parent letter 2024-25 

 
Kind regards 
 
Erin Fung 
Shoreham Village School 
Church Street, Shoreham, Kent TN14 7SN 
Tel: 01959 522 228 
Working days Thurs, Fri.   
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